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Village of Fox River Grove, IL 
2025 Demolition Sites 

September 9, 2025/11:00 A.M.  
 

Engineer’s Estimate is not available for this project. 
 

Pre-bid Conference Info  
 

Any contractor wishing to submit a bid can attend the Optional Pre-Bid meeting located at the 
project site (401 Algonquin Road) at 11:00 A.M. on August 22, 2025. 
 

Description of Work: 
 
The proposed work consists of demolition, removal and disposal of 401 Algonquin Road, including 
foundations, piping and appurtenances, filling to match existing grade, site restoration, and other 
miscellaneous items of work. 

 
Information for Bidders:  
 
Copies of the Bidding Documents may be obtained via email from Stephen Bechler at 
s.bechler@foxrivergrove.org the Village of Fox River Grove, Village Hall, 305 Illinois Street, Fox River 
Grove, IL. Please contact Stephen Bechler s.bechler@foxrivergrove.org with any questions. 
Documents can only be obtained from the Village. 
 
All pertinent documents may be examined at the Village Hall at 305 Illinois Street, Fox River Grove, 
IL or at the following offices of Baxter & Woodman, Inc., Consulting Engineers:  8678 Ridgefield 
Road, Crystal Lake, Illinois 60012 and 8840 West 192nd Street, Mokena, Illinois 60448. 
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